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METALLICA RECEIVES $200,000 
 

FROM NICKEL ROYALTY 
 

 
Metallica Minerals Limited (ASX:MLM) is pleased to confirm that it has 
received a further $200,000 (exclusive of GST) under the Nickel Royalty 
Agreement entered into with a Private Company over the Dingo Dam Mining 
Lease which is part of the non-core Lucky Break Nickel Project (Refer to ASX 
Release 12 January 2015). 
 
A further $200,000 is due under the Agreement in late October 2015. 
 
 
 

For more information please contact:-  

 

Simon Slesarewich 
Chief Executive Officer   
Phone: + 61 7 3249 3000             

John Haley 
CFO/Company Secretary 
Phone: + 61 7 3249 3000 

 
Email: admin@metallicaminerals.com.au  
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